




Twilight 2022

Thank you Hellers for kindly supporting
our Twilight Festival



The next two notices are a repeat from last week. If they involve you, please do get in

touch.

Leaving?

Every year we have a number of families who move from their current home to a new place.

Often this means that your child will go to a new school next year.

If you know that your child won’t be coming to Everglade School in 2023,

please let us know. You can either call (262 0244) send an email

(office@everglade.school.nz) or send a Dojo message to your child’s

teacher.

The more we know, the better we can plan our classes.

Starting?

If your child is turning five in the early part of 2023 (January to early April) and you haven’t

made contact yet, please do so. We are only enrolling children who live in zone (our Out of

Zone ballot was completed last month) so if you need to check whether you are in zone or

not, call us on 262 0244.

To pre-enrol your child, go on our website and follow the tabs. The information comes

through to us, and we make contact with you.

Keeping in touch with the dates

We have another two and a half weeks of the year to run. With all the craziness of this time

starting to kick in, it’s easy to lose track of things.

Below is a list of school-wide events and activities taking place over his time:

➢ Friday 02/12 Transition Session for Term One enrolments (five year olds) 9.15am

➢ Friday 09/12 Transition Session for Term One enrolments (five year olds) 9.15am

➢ Monday 12/12 School Assembly 1.45pm

➢ Tuesday 13/12 Meet Your New Teacher 2pm, End of Year ‘Reports’ published

➢ Wednesday 14/12 Board meeting 6.45pm

➢ Thursday 15/12 Prizegiving Year 0-3 pupils @ 9.30am

Prizegiving Year 4-6 pupils @ 11.30am

Year Six Graduation evening @ 5.30pm

➢ Friday 16/12 School Year ends at 1.15pm

Next newsletter: Wednesday 07 December

Regards

mailto:office@everglade.school.nz


John Robinson

Principal


